

27 February 2023

Dear Parents and Parent Liaisons,

RE: Free the Flag Workshops

On Tuesday 9 May, as part of their Humanities curriculum, all Year 10 students will be participating in a 'Free the Flag' workshop, facilitated by the Clothing the Gaps Foundations.

The program will meet the team that recently led the Free the Flag movement to regain the right for Aboriginal Australians to make use of their flag. Students will learn about the long history of Indigenous activism and how they can be effective allies into the future.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact their Humanities' Teacher.

Ms Toula Terezakis – <u>tte@ags.vic.edu.au</u>
Ms Helen Theodoropoulos – <u>ht@ags.vic.edu.au</u>
Mr Robert Panara – rpl@ags.vic.edu.au

Yours sincerely,

Robert Panara Humanities Teacher